
 
 

JRT Building, Kasilag St., Tampus, Boac, 

Marinduque 

Telefax: (042)754-0024 / 332-0848 

marinduque@psa.gov.ph 

 

 
 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
PSA-MARINDUQUE HOLDS PRESS CONFERENCE ON APRIL 2024  

                      INFLATION REPORT OF THE PROVINCE OF MARINDUQUE 

 

 

Date of Release: 21 May 2024 
 

Reference No.: 2024PR-05-060 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PSA-Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) conducted a press conference on                   
17 May 2024, at the Marinduque Provincial Statistical Office in Boac, Marinduque. The purpose was 
to unveil the April 2024 inflation report of the province.  

During the press conference, the PSA-Marinduque PSO presented a detailed analysis of the April 
2024 inflation report for Marinduque. The report highlighted key trends and data points regarding the 
cost of goods and services in the province, shedding light on the economic landscape for 
policymakers, businesses, and residents. 

Attendees of the conference had the valuable opportunity to interact with Ms. Gemma N. Opis, the 
Chief Statistical Specialist of PSA-Marinduque PSO, who delivered the inflation report. This 
engagement allowed attendees to pose questions and acquire a more profound insight into the 
factors impacting inflation in Marinduque. The event served as a platform for open dialogue and 
knowledge sharing, fostering a collaborative approach to address economic challenges and 
opportunities within the province. 
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Chief Statistical Specialist Gemma N. Opis presents the province’s April 2024 Inflation Report at Marinduque 

Provincial Statistical Office, Boac, Marinduque. 



The press conference was livestreamed on the official Facebook pages of PSA Marinduque PSO 

and Marinduque News Network. 

As the press conference concluded, stakeholders left with valuable insights that could inform 
decision-making processes and contribute to the sustainable development of Marinduque's 
economy. The agency's commitment to transparency and data-driven analysis underscored its 

dedication to providing accurate and timely information for the benefit of the community. 

For other inquiries on the April 2024 Inflation Report and Price Indicators, you may reach PSA 

Marinduque PSO at marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via our landline 

numbers: (042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024. 
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